
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 3/7/2012 9:00:16 PM 
To: 'carol.brown@cpuc.ca.gov' (carol.brown@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Re: Skopec Letter 

That's fine. It just puts everyone under a tougher schedule for implementing SB705. 

Original Message 
From: Brown, Carol A. [mailto:caro1.brown@cpuc.ca.govl 
Sent: Wednesday, March 07, 2012 08:58 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Subject: Re: Skopec Letter 

Too late for tomorrow 

Original Message 
From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto :BKC7@pge .coral 
Sent: Wednesday, March 07, 2012 06:10 PM 
To: Brown, Carol A. 
Subject: Re: Skopec Letter 

You can deny it based on that.... 

Original Message 
From: Brown, Carol A. 1 mailto:carol.brown@cpuc.ca.govl 
Sent: Wednesday, March 07, 2012 05:48 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Subject: RE: Skopec Letter 

Yes - it was a hand delivered letter addressed to "Dear Commissioners" 
and signed by Dan Skopec, no date. 
In it he says the ALJ issued a draft decision, and he wants a chance for 
public comment - his chance for due process! 
I think he over-reacted - it is just an amendment to the scoping memo 
adding compliance with code sections 961 and 963. 
We don't take comments on scoping memos! 

Original Message 
From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BKC7@pge.coml 
Sent: Wednesday, March 07, 2012 5:34 PM 
To: Brown, Carol A. 
Subject: Skopec Letter 

mailto:carol.brown@cpuc.ca.gov


Carol - did you receive a hold letter from Skopec ? The letter he sent 
me was the Paul Clanon letter. I'm confused ? 
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